
 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 14th October 2022 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Cauliflower Cards 

Hopefully you have received your 

child’s design to place an order for 

Christmas cards. Cauliflower Cards do 

offer other Christmas products, the 

wrap and tags are of a good quality 

too. All sales generate commission for 

school, so once again your support is 

much appreciated. Please place 

your order at home and return the art work as soon as possible. Last day for art work to be 

returned is Monday 17th October.  

 

Meet our Antibullying Ambassadors 

A group of year 5 and 6 children attended the 

Diana Awards Antibullying Ambassador training 

recently. They will be working with the whole 

school to launch the programme, they will lead 

whole school worship to launch the programme, 

organise and initiate campaigns with all the 

school community to promote respect, 

wellbeing, online safety and encourage 

community action.  

 

 

 

Harvest 

Many thanks to all our families who made food 

donations for the Food bank in Chorley for our 

Harvest service. 

Don’t forget the sponsored spell taking place 

on Monday 17th October to raise money and 

support the work of the Mother’s Union Literacy 

and Numeracy project in Burundi. Please send 

any monies into school by Wednesday 19th 

October  

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Book at Bedtime- it was wonderful to see so 

many children return to school in their ‘onesies’ 

and PJ’s to hear a brilliant range of stories read 

to them by family members and enjoy the 

delicious hot chocolate. Many thanks are 

extended to the members of the PTFA for 

helping to coordinate the event.  

 

 

 

 

Please come 

along to the PTFA 

Annual General 

Meeting on 

Wednesday 19th 

October here in school at 6.30pm. your help is 

very much needed and we welcome your ideas 

and any support you can offer to the events 

taking place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Friday 21st October  School closes for half term holiday.  

HALF TERM 

Monday 31st October  School opens for Autumn term 2 

Wednesday 2nd November Zumba 3.30 – 4.30pm – Week 1 of 5 

Friday 4th November Family and Individual photos 

Monday 7th November Nasal Flu Vaccinations in school 

Christmas at Coppull St John’s 

Thursday 1st December  Great Christmas ‘Switch On’ 

Tuesday 6th December  Oak and Maple visit Bolton Albert Halls to see the panto 

Jack and the Beanstalk  

Monday 12th December  Choir out carol singing  

Tuesday 13th December  Oak and Maple Christmas performance 2pm & 6pm  

Thursday 15th December  Carol service in church  

Christmas dinner day 

Christmas jumper day – donate a £1 to Save the Children 

Christmas disco 

Friday 16th December  Christmas party day  

End of the Autumn term  

 

Look out for individual letters with further details of the upcoming events  

 

 

PTFA Events coming up… 

Wed 19th October 2022 AGM 6.30pm 

Monday 28th November 
2022 

Wreath Making 
Workshop (adults only) 

Thursday 1st December 2022 Big Switch On 

Friday 2nd December 2022 Christmas Bingo 
*change of date* 

Friday 9th December 2022 Breakfast with Santa 
(before school) 

Thurs 15th December 2022 Christmas Disco 

  
 
 


